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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 12:17 PM
To: Trommer, Bob@Waterboards; 'Pat Cullen'; 'GLockwood@waterboards.ca.gov'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Chevron 90329; 340 Highland Ave, Piedmont, CA (RO0000269; T0600101885; Claims 13888 

and 6001)

Hi George, Bob, and Pat, 
 
ACEH is notifying you of the completion of well destruction at the subject site.   A well destruction report, dated  June 30, 
2014 was submitted on by Conestoga-Rovers & Associates on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company. 
 ACEH has received, reviewed, and approved report on well destruction and waste removal documentation.  The report 
meets the requirements of the LTCP.  ACEH has updated the Path to Closure with the information received.  State closure 
of the case can proceed. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


